
City Clerk 

City of London 

300 Dufferin Avenue 

London, ON, N6B 1Z2 

 

November 4, 2021 

 

Re: Resignation from the Trees and Forests Advisory Committee 

 

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the City of London’s Trees and Forests Advisory 

Committee. My resignation comes on account of no longer meeting the eligibility requirements to serve 

on an Advisory Committee within the City of London, effective mid-November 2021. 

I hope that my resignation does not cause any inconveniences, and I would like to express my gratitude 

for having been able to be a member of the Trees and Forests Advisory Committee for the past couple 

of years. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marnie Demand 

 

 


